
 

 5 July 2024 

Adaptation Fund Board 

 

Request for approval of no-cost extension of project completion date: UN-Habitat 

(Solomon Islands)  

Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for a no-cost 

extension of the project completion date submitted by the United Nations Human Settlements 

Programme (UN-Habitat) for the project “Increasing the resilience of informal urban settlements 

in Fiji that are highly vulnerable to climate change and disaster risks” in Fiji, contained in 

document AFB/B.42-43/9, the Adaptation Fund Board decided to approve the request for an 

eighteen-month no-cost extension of the project completion date from 10 July 2024 to 10 

January 2026.    

 

Decision B.42-43/9 

 

 


